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15 November 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 3 Trip – Royal Cornwall Museum – Ancient Egypt Workshop 
 
On Monday 3rd December our Year 3 children will visit the Royal Cornwall Museum, 
Truro to participate in an Ancient Egypt Workshop. 
 
The visit will entail two guided workshops, examining Egyptian artefacts found in tombs 
as well as exploring the Egyptian gallery.  Children will also take part in activities relating 
to the process of mummification.  After the workshops, the children will have time to 
explore the museum in greater depth. 
 
We will be travelling to Truro by bus, departing Sandy Hill Academy at 9am and returning 
to school before the end of the day. 
 
We are requesting a voluntary contribution of £7.50 per child for this trip.  Please note 
there is no obligation to contribute and pupils will not be treated differently according to 
whether or not their parents have contributed.  However, the trip will only be able to take 
place if the school receives sufficient contributions.  In the event that the trip has to be 
cancelled a full refund will be made. 
 
To provide your consent for this trip please sign in to your ParentPay account.  
 
Children will be required to wear their school uniform for this trip and should also bring a 
waterproof coat, water bottle and packed lunch. 
 
If your child requires a school packed lunch to be provided, please indicate their 
preference when completing the online trip consent on ParentPay.   
 
Please ensure you have completed the online consent by 23rd November. 
 
Should you have any questions please contact your child’s teacher, 
Ms O’Brien. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss H Bingham 
Head of School 
 


